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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Tourism Office Offering 2020 Festival Grant 
 
Houma, Louisiana—The Houma Area Convention and Visitor’s Bureau is now accepting 
applications for the 2020 HACVB Tourism Festivals Marketing Program.  Terrebonne 
Parish events and festivals wishing to attract out of town visitors are eligible to apply. 
 
Grants are awarded once a year and all 2020 event applications will be due on 
November 1, 2019. This grant is open to Terrebonne Parish events held January 1 
through December 31, 2020.  Limited funds will be available.   
 
If you would like to receive an application packet or have any questions, please feel free 
to contact Joey Pierce at 985-868-2732 or joey.pierce@houmatravel.com 
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